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13 November 2019
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Dear Parents/Carers
We have organised a trip for Year 4 to visit Bankfield Museum, Halifax on Friday 29th November.
We will be taking part in workshops which will involve role play where the children will be experiencing what life was like for evacuees during WW2.  If possible, please could children come to school on the 29th dressed as an evacuee, or just dressed in old clothes would also be fine.  We will make gas mask boxes and evacuee name tags in school prior to the trip to use on the day.
The cost of the trip is £15 and is available to pay on Parentpay.  Please also remember to give permission.
We will be leaving school at around 9.15 a.m. and will be back by the end of the school day.
Children will need to bring a packed lunch – no glass bottles and preferably no single-use plastic either please.  If your child is eligible for free school meals and would like to order a packed lunch, please contact the office as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully

D Toddington
Deputy Headteacher
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